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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  
AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:    April 12, 2011 

 
TITLE: Approval of Out of State Travel  
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

BACKGROUND:    

 

 

STAFF 

 
Diana Pitney from the District Offices requests permission to attend the Parents as Teachers 
Foundational and Model Training for Educator Certification in St. Louis, Missouri, April 10-15, 2011.  
Approximate cost of the travel is $2,550 and will be paid for by state funds designated for classified 
training.   
 

 

STUDENTS 

 
Darrell Prochaska, Russ Granillo, and Dan Howdeshell from Canyon del Oro High School request 
permission to take 24 students from CDO Jazz Big Band to the Jazz Competition in San Antonio, 
Texas, April 14-17, 2011.  Approximate cost of the travel is $6,964 and will be paid for by student 
activity funds, gifts and donations, and tax credit donations.  One school day will be missed and a 
substitute is required. 

 
Leigh Kechely from Prince Elementary School requests permission to take 7 students from Odyssey 
of the Mind Club to the Odyssey of the Mind World Finals in Baltimore, Maryland, May 26-31, 2011.  
Approximate cost of the travel is $13,100 and will be paid for by maintenance and operations funds 
and tax credit donations.  No school days will be missed and a substitute is not required. 

 
Travel was previously approved at the September 7, 2010 Board meeting for Terri Bible from 
Canyon del Oro High School to take 10 students to Orlando, Florida, April 29-May 3, 2011.  The 
dates have changed and are now April 29-May 4, 2011.   

 
Travel was previously approved at the October 5, 2010 Board meeting for Mick Stewart, Cindy 
Rolewski, Erin Geyer, Mark Geyer, Thomas Holiday, Norma Gonzales, and Will Broussard from La 
Cima Middle School to take 40 students to the Catalina Island Marine Institute in Toyon Bay, 
California, April 26-30, 2011.  The chaperones have changed and will now include Suzanne Graun, 
Henry Jones, and Debbee Garcia. 
 
Travel was previously approved at the October 26, 2010 Board meeting for Amber Oswald, Sheryl 
Eto, Kristina Lopez, Shannen Cox, Jamie Holehan, Frank Latorre, Helen Leighty, Julie Cardenas, 
Christina Rosano, Carrie Haas, Tina Brookshier, Christine Sawyer, Nancy DeMille, and Mike DeMille 
from Cross Middle School to take 60 students from orchestra and musical theater to the Forum 
Music Festival in Anaheim, California, May 5-8, 2011.    The chaperones have changed and will now 
include Connie Morrell, Nonna Nicholas, Paul Unruh, Jean-Marie O’Connor, Jennifer Slater, and 
Daniel Slater. 
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 BUDGET 

CODE KEY 

 

472-00-100-2579-510-6360 UW North Home 

Visitation 

Classified Training, Wetmore, registration 

472-00-100-2290-510-6582 UW North Home 

Visitation 

Instructional Support, Wetmore, staff travel 

850-00-100-3400-282-6892 Student Activities Bkstore, CDO, student travel 

526-00-100-3400-282-6892 Tax Credit Bkstore, CDO, student travel 

530-00-100-3400-282-6515 Gifts & Donations Bkstore, CDO, student transportation 

850-00-100-3400-282-6515 Student Activities Bkstore, CDO, student transportation 

526-00-100-3400-282-6515 Tax Credit Bkstore, CDO, student transportation 

850-00-100-3400-282-6113 Student Activities Bkstore, CDO, substitute 

526-00-100-3400-282-6113 Tax Credit Bkstore, CDO, substitute 

526-00-100-1001-111-6892 Tax Credit Clsrm instr., Prince, student travel 

001-00-100-1001-111-6519 M & O Clsrm instr., Prince, student transportation 

 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
INITIATED BY:                                                             

                                                                                
_______________________________________________________________________ 
Patrick Nelson, Associate Superintendent                                    Date:   April 4, 2011 

______________________________________ 
                                                                                  Vicki Balentine, Ph.D., Superintendent 


